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CLERK’S REPORT ON URGENT DECISIONS AND ACTIONS SINCE LAST 

MEETING - prepared by Barbara Bland, Clerk, for PC meeting 28-04-14 

1. Community surgery held on 07/04/14.  No residents attended.   
 

2. Parish Notifications for Planning Applications to Members for consideration 
and comments.  
 

3. Attended Quarry Liaison Group EGM regarding planning issues with 
D.Wigfield & D.Lechmere regarding planning conditions. 
 

4. Meeting with Resident Representative regarding David Wigfield response to 
NRS meeting and recommendations for S106 from Bob Williams. 

 
5. Meeting with Bob Williams (planning consultant for NRS) regarding latest 

planning application and conditions therein.   
 

6. Chased Mike Swallow (in the absence of David Waterson re (i)  CCTV (ii) 
Meriden Gate overage (iii) Keys(iv) removal of DWH advertising board at 
Sports Park service entrance, (v) Transfer of Sports Park freehold from SMBC 
to MSPL.  Response circululated to Members 

 
7. Met with Nick Barlow, Packington Estate, regarding land, copse and footpath, 

and discussed with Cllrs M & P Lee options regarding NRS and new Sports 
Grounds as part of restoration work.  Bob Williams has worked with Sport 
England and is to forward potential plan and drawings to PC & Packington 
Estate for further consideration and discussion with Lord Aylesford. 

 
8. CCLA follow discussion, emails and instruction regarding long term 

investment/transfer of funds and new account set up. 
 

9. Letter to Jo Welch outlining Members concerns. 
 

10. Letter to Rachel Batts & Mark Collyer regarding Members concerns re 
indicative site plans.  Reply circulated to Members. 
 

11. Chased David Kearney regarding copse and footpath dedication to PC for 
response.    
 

12. Beat Surgery 10th April non attendance from WM community Police Team.  
Emailed and reported resident issues who attended. 

 
13. Land Registry discussion regarding land included Maxstoke Lane, Leys Lane 

and Strawberry Fields.  Visit to Land Registry Office, Torrington Avenue. 
 

14. Met with Meriden Gate residents plus Danny Gouveia, Bruce Brant and Cllr 
Allsop.  Emergency call-out re. live cables.  Issues with DWH & SMBC. 


